

Meeting Notes:

Meeting Notes:

Meeting Notes:

Terry Rogers

Henry Traa

Nick Dunne

Newsletter Date: Aug. 9th, 2017



Volume 22, Issue 6

Club Duties

If you are unable to fulfill your duty, PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT, then let the meeting chair know.

Weekly Wake-up

Aug 9th, 2017

Front Door Greeters: Kris Rongve & Randall Taylor

Front-of-House: Nathan Thornton

Invocation: Henry Traa

Introductions:

Bill Brendon

Rotary Minute: Nelson Allen

50/50:

Patrick Maguire Sqt @ Arms:

Daryl Knievel

Aug 16th, 2017

Front Door Greeters: Dave Thompson & Bob Wall

Front-of-House: Nathan Thornton

Invocation: Mark Winkelmans

Introductions:

Pat Cox

Rotary Minute: Ron Blank

50/50: Bill Brendon

Sgt @ Arms: Don Bonner

Aug 23rd, 2017

Front Door Greeters: Donna Allen & Scott Bradford

Front-of-House: Nathan Thornton

Invocation: Ron Blank

Introductions: Christine Craigie

Rotary Minute: Don Bonner

50/50: Caitlin Mangicasale-Ashford

Sgt At Arms: Graham Calder upcoming Programs

Aug 9th - Don Bonner, Tribal Journey

Aug 16th - Business Meeting

Aug 23rd - TBA

Walk for Nepal 2017!!!

The annual Walk for Nepal is set for Sunday, October 15 this year, at 10 am for registration. Please mark on their calendar. The "Walk for Nepal" committee has approved the date.

2018 District Training and Conference Registration...

Register now for the 2018 District Training and Conference to enjoy early registration pricing. Full registration pricing will go up on September 1st from \$190 per person to \$210 per person. The option for the Opening and Celebration Dinner Only will remain \$90.

This year's Conference event promises to be educational, fun, and inspirational with a wide variety of top-notch speakers, an opening event kick-off at the LeMay Car Museum, meaningful training for club members, and more.

If you pre-registered for the 2018 Training and Conference at the last conference, thank you! Please make sure you log in and pay for your registration prior to the August 31st deadline.

For more information on the 2018 Training and Conference including a schedule of events, hotel booking information, cancellation policy and more, visit the District website. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Jennifer Durham **Event Logistics** jdurhamrotary253@gmail.com 253-961-4987

DISTRICT 5020 TRAINING AND

May 4 | 5 | 2018 **Hotel Murano** Tacoma | Washington

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net

Club Birthdays

Aug 15 Denise Larson

Club Anniversaries.

Aug 12 Bonnie Murrell & Brad Harvey

Dave & Cheryl Thompson Aug 15

Aug 15 Daryl Knievel & Amanda Polling

Aug 15 Don & Beverley Bonner

P.O. Box 37051, #38 - 3200 Island Highway, Nanaimo, BC Canada, V9T 6N4 / Phone 250-741-9333 Rotary District 5020 / Club # 31160

Meeting Notes - Aug. 2nd, 2017 submitted by Randall Taylor, photos by Na

The meeting opened with the members singing 'O Canada' minus the usual instrumental accompaniment. This was followed by an invocation.

Guests at this morning's meeting included Sheila Forrest, who has been a member, but missing from our club for the past ten years. Also in attendance were Brad Piercey, recently arrived in Nanaimo from Calgary, Bill Hardy – manager at CIBC Wood Gundy, and Ed Whittenberg – a guest of Daryl Knievel.

President Nathan announced that this would be an informal meeting as our guest speaker was not able to attend. Sergeant at Arms, Denise Davidson, then assigned the order of tables.

Donna Allen provided a Rotary Moment which began with a service club makeup meeting on a cruise ship where Donna met Sylvia Whitlock. Donna then discovered, through reading the Rotarian magazine, that Sylvia was a member of the first Rotary club to include women as members, with the struggle that Sylvia and her club endured up to the supreme court of the U.S.A.

Terry Rogers announced a new event to raise funds in support of our local Rotary Youth Exchange program. The local Youth Exchange program requires \$5,000.00. There will be a "5 club" event on Tuesday, August 29th at the Nanaimo Rugby Club.

Terry also proposed, by "notice of motion" that our Club meeting of August 30th be cancelled in favour of attending the August 29th fund raising event. This was seconded by Christine McAuley. Vote to be held at our August 9th meeting.

Ron Blank provided a review of the "5 club" project to fill a storage container with materials to support those affected by the B.C. wildfire catastrophe. This Disaster Aid project had volunteers filling a "Big Metal Box" of 8 X 8 X 20 feet in size. The end result was completely filling the container and donating \$1,500.00. Both Canadian Tire and Mid Island Towing earned our gratitude for their support of the project. Denise Larsen added to the humanity of this effort by a telling of the donations received from a family who had lost their 22 year old son. The donations were items that he had been saving for when he moved out of the family home.

Ken Hammer announced that the Rotary International Conference will be held in Toronto this coming year; a good opportunity for members to attend. Ken, as membership chair, invited our visitors this morning to become club members.

Announcements:

Birthdays are to be celebrated by Dave Thompson and Scott Bradford this week. 50/50; Sher had a chance to find the Jack of Diamonds, but no luck. The Foundation draw was won by Bob Wall.

All that was left to do was offer Happy Bucks, recite the Four Way Test, and say our goodbyes.

Rotary Contacts

Club President:

NathanThornton

Past President:

Neil Sorsdahl

Vice President:

Doug Lum

Club Secretary:

Ron Blank

Club Treasurer:

Doug Pearson

Club President Elect: Evelyn Boegh

International Service Director:

San Mahara

Community Service Director:

Dave Perry

Youth Service Director:

Scott Bradford

Club Service Director:

Donna Allen

Member Service Director:

Ken Hammer

Bulletin Editor:

Robb Mowbray

Assistant Governor Area 4:

Bev Hilton, Oceanside

District Governor 2017-2018:

Tom Carroll

RI President 2017-2018:

Ian H.S. Riseley

Make-ups

To ensure that your make-up information is properly recorded, send any info on extra meetings attended, extra committee work, service projects, online work, etc. to Denise Davidson.

Four Way Test

- 1. Is it the TRUTH?
- 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
- 3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
- 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?



Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon 1st, 2nd, 3rd Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Nanaimo Golf Club, 6:10 pm Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, Longwood Meeting Rm upstairs 5 p.m. Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. Friday – Nanaimo – Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m.



